
 

From the Pastor                                       January 15, 2023 

 

            The BIBLE is the only book God ever wrote.  

It is a love letter from Heaven telling us where we 

came from, what we are doing here, and where we 

are going.  With that in mind, we would do well to 

READ His Book with the greatest of interest.   

 How is your Bible reading?  All of us need Instruction, Infor-
mation, and Inspiration.  We cannot make it by ourselves, and it was 

never intended that we should.  Oh, how we need the “Bread” from 

Heaven!  Oh, how we need the “Breath” from Heaven!  Oh, how we 

need the “Blessings” from Heaven! 

 Challenge:  Take up the Bible and begin reading and being 

challenged from the greatest book ever written.  The Lord help us be 

a Bible-read, Bible-fed, and Bible-lead church!  Thank you, LORD!    

 
“THE JOY OF MARRIAGE” will be our theme                             

for the upcoming married couples banquet. 

Saturday evening, February 18th at 6:00 

 Join us for a delicious catered meal and some fun time.  

The most important part of the evening will be the mes-

sage from Evangelist Chase Whitten.  Mark your calendars NOW! 

 
Our 2023 church BUDGET will be approved tonight.  Pick up your 

copy today.  The Dodsons (military missions to                  

Germany) and the Sears (missionaries to Iceland)               
have been recommended for support this year. 

 
The stewardship of our finances is off to a good start.  May it                                  

continue.  JOY in GIVING is a wonderful expression of                                

our love to the Master. 

 
Pray much for the PARKING LOT project! 

Our goal is $194,000.  We are on the way  

with the first $10,000!  May God supply the need.  

Amen! 

 
 

   



Serving In The Nursery 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 

Sunday Morning: 
Terri Marlowe 

 
Sunday Evening: 

Myra Whitley/Cindy Cahoon 
 

Wednesday Evening: 
Melissa Marlowe 

REMEMBER the sick and shut-in 

during these days. 

 
Let’s unite in supporting Sunday School -  

the JOY of studying the Word of 

the Lord each Sunday morning! 

 
USHERS MEETING:   

Sunday afternoon, January 29th  

at 5:00 in the choir room 

 
Pray for Caleb and Kristan Cajiuat as they are  

praying about going to Japan this summer.  Please 

ask the Lord to give them discernment to know 

where to go and serve. 

 
TEENS & parents - The snowtubing trip               

scheduled for January 21st has been                             

rescheduled for January 28th.   

Cost and time to be announced. 
                                                            

 

Stewardship Report  
 
 
 
 
 
 

Tithes & Offerings…….$   7,463.14 
Faith Promise .................    1,392.97       
Other Missions ...............          70.00 
Miscellaneous  ................          55.50 
 
 
 

Total ................................ $  8,981.61 
                                                          

  

 


